Embassy of India
Manila

*****

IMPORTANT ADVISORY FOR COVID-19


1. For those intending to travel to India, please consult the following advisory:-

https://www.eoimanila.gov.in/alert_detail/?alertid=137

2. For those intending to travel from India to the Philippines:-

“…entry travel restrictions shall be imposed upon those traveling from countries with localized COVID-19 transmissions, except for Filipino citizens including their foreign spouse and children, if any, holders of permanent resident visa, and holders of diplomatic visas issued by the Philippine Government.”

3. For Indians in the Philippines, please note the following:-

i) Stay calm. With proper precautions, the chances of contracting this infection are low and it is curable
ii) Minimize being in crowds
iii) Wash hands frequently, especially after being in public places
iv) Do not touch your face
v) Know where to go in case you need a test
vi) Follow local city/ Province/ Barangay instructions/ Department of Health (DoH) advisories (www.doh.gov.ph) as these vary from region to region.
vii) Travel restrictions and Community Quarantine in Metro Manila guidelines are available at - https://pcoo.gov.ph/OPS-content/on-code-red-sublevel-2/

4. For Indian students in the Philippines:-

· Please note the above guidelines.
· Also students in each institution may nominate one contact person to be in touch with this Embassy and communicate his/ her details at the Emergency Contact Number given below or send an email to – sscons.manila@mea.gov.in.


5. Emergency Contact Number:-

+63 9477836524
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